
Dear Senate Rules Committee: 
 
I write urging you to vote NO on SB 1050, a bill which would "remove the 10-year limitation on 
subsequent purchasers subdividing or partitioning property or establishing dwelling authorized by Ballot 
Measure 49 (2007) final order."  
 
This bill undermines the promise made to Oregon voters in 2007 with the passage of Measure 49.  The 
purpose of M 49 was to provide fairness to current property owners, and to give certainty to farmers, 
ranchers, and other rural residents who are affected by nearby development.  This bill breaks that 
promise. 
 
Please vote NO on SB 1050. 
 
Best regards, 
Nellie McAdams 
Yamhill Co. Farmer (25700 SE Spring Hill Rd., Gaston, OR 97119) 
Resident of 9724 SW Lancaster Rd., Portland, OR 97219 
 
 


